
Soccer Dome Proposal
Loyalist College is hosting a public information session to discuss a 
proposed Indoor Soccer Dome to be located at Loyalist. All interested
individuals and parties from the soccer community are encouraged to
attend to discuss proposal details.

Wednesday November 29, 6:30 pm
Room 2H10 in the Kente Building
Wallbridge-Loyalist Road
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